

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Take the first step in faith. You don't have to see the whole staircase, just take the first step."

August 28, 2019

Dear St. Stans' Families:

Martin Luther King Jr. spoke these words; and how fitting are they as we start this new school year! That first step we take each year is so important on our journey; the teachers of St. Stans and I are ready to help with that and all the steps that follow on the staircase through this year of growth; growth in knowledge, growth in body, and growth in love of God.

There are some administrative items you should be cognizant of so that we can start the year off with all the information we need.

- 1. Please make sure you set up a Honeywell account. Important school information is conveyed via Honeywell including school closings, emergency information, and upcoming events. If you have any difficulty in setting up an account, please contact the office.
- 2. After care is available. In order for your child to participate we must have the aftercare contact information completed and turned in. The form can be found on our website.
- 3. There have been significant changes in the Parent/Student Handbook and the Technology usage policy; both are located on the website. Please review both and sign the acknowledgments in this white envelope and return it to school no later than September 6th.
- 4. Additionally, it is so important that we have your emergency forms completed and returned to us by September 6th as well. The emergency form is a hot pink piece of paper in this envelope.

There is a plethora of information in this white envelope about upcoming events, work bond and general school information. I ask that you please review it carefully so you are aware of all things for this new year. I am looking forward to the joys and challenges we will face this year and I am delighted to have my St. Stans' family reunited after our time apart.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico Principal